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Dear [NAME],

Thank you for generous contribution to the Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee. Because of your support, we are starting 2014 off on the right foot.

We are now 201 members strong, and we are also the most diverse Caucus this country has ever seen. Our new Democratic Caucus is now the first caucus in history to be made up of a majority of women and minorities.  Thanks to your support of our diverse candidates, our Caucus reflects the new American electorate.

And thanks to your investment, we will continue to grow in 2014. We are wasting no time recruiting candidates and building up the resources we need to pick up seats in this cycle. Your support will allow us to communicate with voters about Tea Party House Republicans’ chronic dysfunction and their extreme agenda to end the Medicare guarantee and privatize Social Security, and about our positive vision for protecting the Middle Class and reigniting the American Dream.

Because of your support, we will compete across the country and work to take back the Majority. Thank you for making that possible.

Best regards,

Nancy Pelosi

